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Dear Sir
My husband and I together with my daughter and her husband live in a lovely area of the
Midlands. Penkridge is where we live. It has grown considerably since we were first married in
1976. We had our only child in 1988 and since then our village has grown like all areas do. But
now we are extremely concerned and worried about the crisis that my hit our beautiful village.
We grow increasingly concerned about the ever growing traffic on the A449 that passes through
our village daily. Heavy lorries, ambulances the emergency agencies who race through our village
numerous times throughout the day, and every day.
We also have a very successful weekly market which occurs every Wednesday and Saturday. This
market has been on going for 30 plus years and with this traffic grows. The A449 can be
practically gridlocked on these days, particularly in the Summer months.  
I also need to point out to you that as a mum I fear for the young children and older adults in our
village with the amount of pollution from extra traffic that would be incurred from this
monstrosity. Plus the infrastructure would not be able to sustain any extra movement on what
we have already.
 
I beg you please DO NOT allow this Hub to be built anywhere near our area.
 
Regards
Mrs Ann Barlow
Resident of Penkridge
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